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City of Albuquerque
Planning Department
600 2" Street NW
Plaza Del Sol

October 14, 2019

RE: International District Library (DRB # PR-2019-002544)

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Albuquerque is the owner of the tract of land comprised of The Replat of Block 2 of
Loma Verde and The Replat of Block 3, Loma Verde. This land is proposed for development by
the City of Albuquerque as a new City Library.

We hereby authorize High Mesa Consulting Group to make DRB, and any other planning and
construction submittals on our behalf for this project. If you have any questions or concerns,
please feel free to contact me at (505)768-3083 or via email at jfrancis@cabq.gov.

Sincerely,

erry Francis, City Architect
City of Albuquerque DMD, Cultural Services

Cc.  J. Graeme Means, HMCG
Peter Rehn, RMKM
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